M Gma il Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Re: AmVets

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 6:06 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

At this time we would not recommend the Select Board, acting as the Local Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick,
approve the applicant's request to be appointed the Manager of Record for the AMVETS, located at 79 Superior Drive,
Natick . The applicant, Cathy Lopez, is part of the investigation we conducted at the AMVETS on Thanksgiving morning
of this year, and is mentioned in the complaint we will be filing in the coming days with the Select Board.

Respectfully submitted,
Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 3:13 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Deputy Chief Lauzon,
For your review, attached please find a change of manager application for the AmVets.
Thank you.
Donna

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403



